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Charlotte Svensson to leave PostNord

23-09-2019

Charlotte Svensson, who has been Acting Head of the Digital Products, Channels &
Development Group unit since July 1 and has been a member of the PostNord Group
management team since 2017, will leave the company and management team on October 31.

Since July 1, the PostNord Group country
organizations have been responsible for the
digital strategy in each respective market.
During the fall, work has been carried out
together with the individual country
organization with the aim of defining the
strategic digital agenda, focusing the
development portfolio and concentrating the
common platforms together in a single unit.
Based on the analysis that has been
conducted, the digital unit at the Group level
is to be integrated into the Nordic Strategy &
Solutions unit and Charlotte Svensson will
leave PostNord.

“During her time in the Group, Charlotte has
been responsible for both the former
Communication Services business area, and
thus the further development of our letter
operations, as well as our portfolio of digital
services. Since joining the Group, Charlotte
has contributed to paving the way for us to be
able to have a well-functioning letter business
for many years into the future. | wish
Charlotte the best of luck in her future career
path,” says Acting President and Group CEO,
Annemarie Gardshol.
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